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CITY RESCINDS CURRENT 
WATER RESTRICTIONS 

 
Eastland City Manager Ron Duncan has rescinded the City of Eastland 
Water Restrictions put into place on August 18, 2014.  The City has been in 
Stage 1 Water Restrictions, allowing watering only on odd/even days based 
on addresses, 7 a.m. to 9 a.m. and 7 p.m. to 9 p.m. 
 
“With the tremendous rains we have been blessed with,” Duncan said, “our 
water source, Lake Leon, is currently flowing over the ‘morning glory’, for 
the first time in several years.” 
 
“We would ask, even though there is plenty of water today, to be water 
conscious and remember where we were last month,” he said. “We were 
very near to going to Stage 2 Restrictions just a few weeks ago.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
For further information on this or other City matters, please contact Eastland City Hall at 
113 E. Commerce or 254-629-8321. 


